George Wilson 190 Springfield Street Gypsum, CO 81637

March 12th, 2018

President Casey Parliament Vail Mountaineers Hockey Club

Dear Mr. Parliament,

I am writing this letter to recognize and recommend Troy Dixon as a candidate for the Vail Mountaineers Hockey Club Board position. Troy is a committed and talented individual in our Vail Mountaineers community. He has assisted the club as a coach and parent volunteer and is genuinely interested in the development of the children in the program. I have no reservation recommending Troy for this position of responsibility within the organization.

Troy is the kind of person the Vail Mountaineers Hockey community needs. He would be committed to the success of our ice hockey program and educational success of the players. Troy would be a good, positive board member with a good understanding of the game. He is progressive in his thinking and is not afraid to take on responsibility. He possesses the ability to make the hard decisions and is willing to implement the changes that are necessary for the success of the ice hockey program. I am available to answer any further questions you may have.

Sincerely,

George A. Wilson gwilson@eagleriverfire.org 970-977-1020